
N E W S L E T T E R

Welcome to our new look school newsletter, filled with
information and useful dates for the diary.

If you need to contact the school please phone 01733
262696 or email office@npa.pkat.co.uk

School Dinner Bookings - please remember the pre
order system is now in place and you need to prebook
all meals a week before.  You must book by midnight on
Sunday (both Free School Meals and paid for meals) 
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Message from the 
Deputy Headteacher 

Term Dates 23/24



Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to the Spring Term at Nova!

Thank goodness the rain has stopped but it is certainly very cold.

The children have settled well and are enjoying their new History topics. Our
website curriculum area outlines the learning for each year group for the Spring
term. Please do take a look. Teachers will also be sharing homework grids and
inviting parents in to hear about the learning in each year group for the term
ahead.

As many of you will have noticed, work was completed in the school grounds over
the Christmas holiday. The EYFS outside area was extended with new fencing, the
bike storage was made more secure and the slide was removed to provide more
space on the KS1 playground to play. We have lots more plans for the outside
areas and we hope you will continue to notice and approve of the changes.

The building work at the front of school continues with a huge concrete mixer
delivering tonnes of concrete this week for the extension. The internal spaces
have been divided and we are even starting to think about paint colours!

Our lovely Year 2 teacher, Miss Miller, got married on Saturday. Congratulations
from us all. Her married name is Mrs Pearson but this will take a little time for the
children (and staff) to get used to.

Parent Consultations will take place at the end of the Spring Term on Tuesday 26
and Wednesday 27 March. Look out for the booking form which will be coming
out via the school office.

Have lovely weekends everyone,

Mrs Sally Hudson
Deputy Headteacher
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